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To: Mayor and City Council  

 

From:   Kelly Diekmann, Planning and Housing Director 

 

Date:   November 21, 2014 

 

Subject: Item No. 30: Hearing on Proposed Amendments to Chapter 31 

 

 

Staff is still working on the final ordinance changes after receiving the 

recommendation of the Historic Preservation Commission. Therefore, the hearing 

will either need to be continued to a later date or opened and immediately closed 

if the scope of the changes requires a new notice to be published.  Staff expects 

this item will return to Council on December 9
th
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